
Sandra Domotor - RE: Letter of Municipal resolution or Municipal significance 

   

Hello and thank you for your quick reply to my inquiry.   My name is Victoria Hoyte-Gaynor, I am a recent 
graduate from Mississauga Culinary Arts School of Ontario and I am starting my own catering business. To 
introduce myself and my business to the community I am hosting a public event on June 8, 2013 from 5PM to 
12AM in Etobicoke at 3338 Lakeshore Blvd W. In order to cover some of my expenses I would like to be able 
to sell the alcoholic beverages for a profit. According to AGCO I need municipal resolution to obtain the 
special occasions permit which allows me to sell alcohol for profit. I am smart serve trained and all staff serving 
alcohol will be as well. I have also hiered trained personel for security purposes to oversee the responsible 
service and consumption of alcohol at the event. I sincerely hope you will see fit to support me in this endeavor. 
I would also like to take this opportunity to invite you and the council members to attend this event. Tickets are 
$65 each and they entitle you to the passed hors d'dourves, a six course gourmet meal, a full evening of various 
live entertainment and some free giveaways. Chef Victoria's Gala Debut will be a grand event to remember.  I 
look forward to hearing from you and hope to see you at the event.     

Sincerely 
Chef Victoria Hoyte-Gaynor 
Chef 4U Catering 
416-888-7459
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